

YOU'RE INVITED!

Public schools need public input!

YOUR INVOLVEMENT IS IMPORTANT AS WE BEGIN TO PREPARE THE



2024-2025 BUDGET

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT OPPORTUNITIES

TOWNHALL MEETING

Tuesday, March 5, 2024, 5:30 PM at the District Office Building, Aspen Room, 1100 4th St. South You are invited to join Superintendent Moore and the Board Budget Committee in a presentation regarding 2024-2025 revenue and expense projections and frequently asked questions. Participants can ask additional questions and provide input. In order to prepare for the meeting, you are invited to review these websites for background information: "School Budgeting 101", "This is Great Falls Public Schools".

BOARD BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING

Tuesday, March 19, 2024, 3:30 PM at the District Office Building, Birch Cedar Room, 1100 4th St. South

The Board Budget Committee, made up of Trustees, Mark Finnicum (Budget Committee Chair), Bill Bronson and Paige Turoski, will review revenue and expense projections as well as listen to public input as they formulate a recommendation to the full Board. They will consider options such as running an operational levy, a technology levy, a safety levy, or no levy.

REGULAR BOARD MEETING

Monday, March 25, 2024, 5:30 PM at the District Office Building, Aspen Room, 1100 4th St. South Along with the regular agenda, the Board will consider the recommendations of the Board Budget Committee and take action to prepare for the 2024-2025 budget. In order to run a May levy election, the Trustees are required to set an amount, if any, at this meeting. Public comment will be on the agenda.

